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ROAD CONSTRUCTION NOTICE – 
SEEKING PUBLIC COMMENTS 

 
For Immediate Release:    Friday September 30, 2022 

 Seeking public comments for proposed County Road 18 
(in Liberty Township) profile improvement 

The Logan County Engineer’s Office announces that we’re planning on 
performing a profile improvement project on County Road 18 with said project 
beginning approximately 1,000-feet to the south of Township Road 200 and 
terminating just south of Township Road 200. 
 
It’s estimated that this section of road will be closed to all traffic for a maximum 
of 30 days sometime between July 1, 2023, and September 1, 2023.  The 
intersection of County Road 18 and Township Road 200 will remain open.  
The Logan County Engineer’s Office will post detour signage using County 
Road 43, County Road 31 and County Road 11. 
 
We are seeking comments from local emergency services, schools, and 
public transportation services regarding this project.  We request 
comments be sent by October 31, 2022.    
  
Please mail comments to: The Office of the Logan County Engineer 
         1991 C.R. 13, P.O. Box 427 
         Bellefontaine, OH, 43311 
 
Please email comments to: loganeng@lceo.us  
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